
TO:  Police Community Relations Committee Members 

FROM: Greenville Police Department  

SUBJECT:   MEETING NOTICE 

DATE:          October 27, 2016 
 

“Chat With The Chiefs, What Are Students Top Safety Concerns?” 

The Police Community Relations Committee will meet Wednesday, November 9, 

2016 at 6:30 p.m. at the Willis Building, 300 East First Street, Greenville, NC 

27834. Free Parking & ECU West End/Rec. Center Bus will run until 9:00 p.m. 

The meeting begins at 6:30 p.m. 

AGENDA 

I. Meeting called to order  

2.        Approval of agenda – November 9, 2016 

3. Approval of minutes – September 13, 2016 

4. Introduction of committee members 

5. State briefly the mission of committee and purpose of meeting  

   The purpose of the committee is to: 

 Serve as a liaison between the community and the police 

 To serve as an advocate for programs, ideas, and methods to improve 
relations between the community and the police 

 To disseminate information to the community and the City with regard to the 
state of relations between the community and the Greenville Police 
Department 

 To assist and promote the community education efforts concerning safety 
awareness and community and individual awareness. 

6.        New Business   -  

Topics: What Are Student’s Top Safety Concerns? 

Crime Overview  

Prevention Tips & Campus Issues  

Pedestrian Safety 

 Guest Speakers: Greenville Chief of Police, Mark Holtzman  

                      Interim Chief of ECU Police, Jason Sugg 

                     ECU Associate Vice Chancellor, Bill Koch 

                   ECU Dean of Students, Lynn Roeder 
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